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28 May, 2021 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I can confirm that The Frances and Augustus Newman Foundation agreed to 

provide a donation of £53,220 in relation to the SNAP-3 research project. 

  

This donation was sent to the Royal College of Anaesthetists on 15 January 2021. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

  

Ben Haines 

 

 

Administrator 

The Frances and Augustus Newman Foundation  

Charity Number 277964 

 


